
September 6, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket U-210590, Notice of Opportunity to Comment on Commission proceeding to 
develop a policy statement addressing alternatives to traditional cost of service

 

ratemaking (Phase 1 – Performance Metrics), Comments Suggesting Performance

 

Metrics 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

The NW Energy Coalition appreciates the opportunity to again comment on Phase 1 of the 
Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (UTC or Commission) proceeding to develop a policy 
statement addressing alternatives to traditional cost of service rulemaking. The NW Energy 
Coalition is a public interest organization focused on ensuring clean and affordable energy for 
all customers, working across the Pacific Northwest. 

Attached is an Excel sheet with suggested metrics for consideration. In some cases, metrics 
seemed to fit within multiple regulatory outcomes, which I noted in places, but it is likely that 
this was not comprehensive. We look forward to reviewing other suggested metrics from other 
parties.  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Best, 

/s/ 
Amy Wheeless 
Senior Policy Associate 
NW Energy Coalition 
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